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Tepublic of the Philippines

Pepartment of Education

REGIOM I
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF BATAAN

OrT 1o 0%
DIVISION ADVISORY

MNo. 307 , s. 2024

To:  Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
Public Elementary and Secondary School Principals
All Others Concerned

This Office informs all concerned regarding the project titled "Barkada Speaks”,
an educational podcast series initiated by the Division Federated Barkada Kontra
Droga (DBFKD), SDO Bataan, which will be conducted from October 19 to November
10, 2024, every Saturday and Sunday.

Attached is a copy of the letter from Miyore Kyle P. Morales, DFBKD President,
SDO Bataan, which disseminates the abovementioned announcement, for further
details and inquiries.

CAROLINA S. VIOLETA, EJD, CESO V
ﬁSchmls Division Superintendent iy
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Republic of the Philippines =
Department of Education

REGION lil

SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF BATAAN SDO-BATA AN

October 10, 2024 ﬂm
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CAROLINA S. VIOLETA, EdD, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent

Schools Division Office of Bataan
Kabukiran, Calaylayan, Abucay, Bataan

Madam:
Warm greetings!

I hope this letter finds you well. On behalf of the officers of Division Federated
Barkada Kontra Droga, I am writing to seek your approval for an upcoming project entitled
"Barkada Speaks," an educational podcast series initiated by the Division Federated
Barkada Kontra Droga (DFBKD), which will be conducted from October 19 to November
10, on the critical substance abuse issue to address among students in the Province of Bataan.

This consists of eight podcast episodes published every Saturday and Sunday on our
official DFBKD page to make the youth aware of the ills of smoking, alcohol, and
drugs—known as "SAD"—and encourage them to inculcate better living habits. The podcasts
are one of the current common methods for delivering information and entertainment, and
with this medium, we wish 10 involve the students more easily and effectively so as to make
them more supportive and change their behavior for the better.

It is our view that this project will provide our students and wider school community
with much-needed information, thus ensuring a safer and healthier future. We respectfully

request that this project be approved.

Thank you for your understanding and support.

Respectfully your

YLE P, MORALES
DFBKD President

OKabuk:ran, Calaylayan, Abucay 2114 Bataan
& www.depedbataan.com () bataan@deped.gov.ph
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